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My name is : Peter G.S. Large.
My address is : 
Telephone: .
File Number: EB 2014-0300.
 
Dear Sirs: 
I am a resident of Amherst Island and am greatly concerned
about the proposal to construct a new underwater electricity
transmission cable to Amherst Island.
 
That cable if built,  is intended to lead to the proposed
construction of 33- 37, 50-storey tall wind turbines on
Amherst Island, a serious, costly and permanent consequence
which a large majority of Amherst island residents, island
visitors, Nature and Heritage organizations do not want.
Regarding the method by which the OEB will seek public
comment on the proposed cable, I request that Island comment
be obtained by oral hearing on Amherst Island.
Further, we understand that Windlectric now proposes to
construct on the Island, steel poles up to 80 feet in height. 
This modification is not reflected in the updated Construction
Plan Report, has not been divulged to the people of Amherst
Island  who, as a result have not had the opportunity to
comment on this unwelcome intrusion into Island life.
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Further still, extensive economic analysis shows that the
Windlectric/Algonquin project, if approved and built will
yield a zero to negative return on investment. As such, would
the OEB explain how the proposed underwater cable to the
Island be economically justified.
 
                                   Peter G.S. Large,
                                   December 8th, 2014.




